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DAVID J. KEARS, Director ,
November 16, 1988 ‘ Telephone Number: (415)271-4320

Lynn E. Pera

groundwater Technology, Inc.
4080-D Pike Lane

Concord, CA 94520

Dear Mr. Pera:

This letter is in response to your letter dated November 3, 1988
concerning the remediation work plan for the former Texaco
station located at 424 Martin Luther King, Jr. Way in Oakland,
CcA. This office has reviewed your remediation work plan and
considers that your company is proceding in the proper direction
to correct the ground contamination that was detected. We hope
that this matter will be resolved expeditiously. Please also

submit soil analysis reports as they become available.
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact

Thomas Peacock, Senior Hazardous Material Specialist, at
271-4320.

Sincerely, ‘

Eﬁ?a,a, f;A}l~)
Rafat A. Shahid, Chief
Hazardous Materials Division
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cc: Gregq Zentner, RWQCB






